
SWC is honoured 
to host Regina 
Public School’s 
Feast & Round 
Dance This Year!
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Welcome to Teaching 
Tuesdays
● We will learn about one aspect of the Feast 

and Round Dance each week leading up to 
it to ensure you are informed and prepared 
to join us!



First Up: What is 
a Feast & Round 
Dance?
& Why You 
Should Come!    
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http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=626MhRl6aFQ
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February 13th, 2025

  
  

Put this into your calendar so you don’t forget!

Did you do it?
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Why should I come?   

● It creates a space for connection with your 
community!

● It’s an opportunity to learn hands-on about 
Indigenous traditions and practices

● It allows for you to be an ambassador of 
Sheldon!
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Everyone is 
welcome. 
We would love to 
see you there. 
Stay tuned for more information!
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